
  

SAFETY 

ALERT  
 

 

During these unprecedented and chaotic times, we 

would like to remind residents to be mindful and 

aware when using the stove and oven. Please be 

mindful, especially when feeling tired, when actively 

cooking. Accidental fires have occurred within the 

complex when residents fell asleep while cooking. 

 

In addition, jurisdictions around the United States are 

advising individuals NOT to microwave facemasks. 

Facemasks can burn and catch fire within 

microwaves. 

 

Residents are further advised to be EXTREMELY 

cautious when using cleaning products. Mixing 

certain chemicals together may cause toxic fumes and 

poison individuals.  
 

 

PLEASE STAY SAFE! 


